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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

January 7, 2022 

 

 

Pramol Mathew 

o/b/o Urban Enterprises 

 

VIA EMAIL: pramol@urbanrent.com   

 

  

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 776 Reaney Avenue 

 

Dear Pramol Mathew:  

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on January 4, 2022 , Legislative Hearing 

Officer Marcia Moermond recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, January 18, 2022 via telephone between 2:00 and 4:00 p.m. 

 

Should you have any documents you would like submitted for review prior to that hearing, 

please email them to me at Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

George Neimeyer – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 
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